
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
  
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

St. Francis’ School Newsletter 
8th July 2022 

 December 2021 

Value of the month – Appreciation 

 
 Dear Parents and Carers  
 
District Sports 
Yesterday some of the children in KS2 took part in District 
 Sports at Hamsey Green School. Children took part in various 
 track events including sprint and relay. They all performed  
superbly throughout. At the end of the day it was announced  
that St Francis’ were the overall winners and were awarded the District Sports Shield. 
Well done to all who took part, you were amazing! Thank you to all the staff and parents who helped take 
and support them. 
 
Year 2 Trip to British Wildlife Centre 
Beech and Larch class had a wonderful time at the British Wildlife Centre  
where the children enjoyed seeing and discussing a variety of native animals  
and linking it with their learning in their animals and human science topic. 
 
Sports Day & PTA Summer Fayre  

Our Sports Day was a great success. We were blessed with good weather and  
children, staff and parents all had a wonderful day. Many thanks to the PTA  
members who work so hard in the background. Congratulations to John Fisher 
House or being the overall winners of the day. 
 
Bags to School Monday 11th July 
Please remember to drop of your good quality unwanted second-hand clothing. Please use your own black bags, 
there is no limit. Drop off at the gates before 9am. Thank you. 
 
Charity Support – Complete! 

Recently one of our parents, Jon Wilkinson and his team embarked on the Welsh 3000’s. 
A brief update from Jon; 
"The weather threw a lot at us, from 70mph gusts, sleet, hail and rain, but we managed to complete the 
challenge in a respectable 13 hours and 20 minutes. We are all harbouring new injuries and a lot of muscle 
soreness, and it was seriously tough, but what an experience. Thank you all for your kind generosity in 
donating to our children’s’ school, and I really hope it makes a difference, however big or small. I wish you 
all a fantastic summer ahead.  Jon and the team"  
Well Done, a fantastic achievement. A massive thank you to Jon and his team on behalf of the school. 
Collectively, you as parents have raised more than £600 that will benefit the children. We will provide 
feedback on here as to how the money is utilised. 
 
Our Budding Star! 
Well done to Natalia in Y6 who has appeared in the Midwitch Cuckoos  
Series. She had one of the main roles and appears in episodes 6 
 and 7. We can't wait to see when she does next! 
 
Best wishes, for a lovely weekend.     
Mrs Wheeler and Staff 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Calendar Dates 
11th July Bag2School @9am 

13th & 14th  July Year 6 School Play- 6.30-7.30pm 

20th July  Year 6 Leavers Disco 7-9pm 

21st July Year 6 leavers Mass at Sacred Heart with teas and coffees afterwards. 
1:45/2pm (time to be confirmed) 

22nd July Leavers Assembly @ 9.30am  
School Finishes 1pm  

 Parent Carer Survey and Surrey Schools SEND Survey 
  
SCC is conducting a survey to inform the Additional Needs and Disabilities Partnership Self 
Evaluation.   
We welcome feedback from parents and carers via the Parents’ Voices Matters Survey: 
https://www.surreysays.co.uk/csf/parentsvoices 

  
The survey runs until the 31st July – we look forward to hearing your voices! 

  
For queries relating to Parents’ Voices Matter, please email: 
parentsvoicesmatter@surreycc.gov.uk 
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